
To the Board of Selectmen,

Please be informed that at their Monday, March 11, 2019 meeting the Natick Recreation and 
Parks Commission voted unanimously in favor of the following request for use of the 
Common.  The Commission is recommending the following to the Board of Selectmen: 

- Paramount Television request to us the Common for filming a movie on 
Thursday, April 11, 2019 Approximately Noon - 6:00 pm, with set up on 
April 10 and clean up on April 12.

Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks Department Office if you have any 
questions prior to your next meeting concerning this event.

Best Regards,

Linda Pinault
Linda Pinault
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